The Sound and Lighting Upgrade Project
The Sound and Lighting Upgrade Project is currently underway at the church.  We are acting on the priorities that the congregation identified through the Sound and Lighting Congregational Survey in February 2008.  The Board approved the project plan at their August 12th meeting, and now we’re ready to go!

Through the autumn months, you will probably notice some of these changes:

*moving the sound-system table into Worship Hall, and creating a special space for it by removing a portion of the back two pews, near the Welcome Table.  The sound-system operators are looking forward to being able to hear the sound in Worship Hall properly from this new position! 
*a new Welcome Table, constructed from reclaimed wood from the removed pews

*new speakers to broadcast clearer sound in Worship Hall, benefitting those who are hard of hearing
*better stage lighting in Worship Hall

*independent sound systems in Fellowship Hall and the NOW Room

Here are some changes that you might not notice at first glance:

*digital technology for the sound-system table.  This is an exciting change!  “Going digital” will allow us to continue to transmit our Sunday services to Unitarian House, even when Canadian broadcasting moves from radio to digital in January 2010.  We will also be able to record Sunday services to CD, and make high-quality recordings of concerts in Worship Hall.  And we will be able to create podcasts of sermons or entire church services, to post on our church website
*new microphones, to give us more options and better sound for services, lectures, and more.
A new sound and light system means that sound-system operators will receive new training on the system.   If you are interested in becoming a sound-system operator when the digital system is installed, please contact Amy McRobert (ladylavergne@gmail.com)or Meg Gourlay (meg.gourlay@gmail.com, 613-422-3788).  

If you have any questions or comments about this project, please contact us --- we would be happy to speak with you!

Meg Gourlay and Jane Perry (music@firstunitarianottawa.ca)
Co-leads, Sound and Lighting Upgrade Project
